Faith Crissman 1226 Sonesta Lane San Antonio, TX 78260 May 14, 2012

Jana Lowman Principal Monaco Elementary 9350 Cape Cod Blvd Aubrey, TX 76227

Dear Mrs. Lowman:

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment and let you know how much you mean to not only Phil and myself, but especially my children: to let you know what a wonderful principal you are!

As you know, our family has moved around the United States often and been in multiple school districts over the years. We were moved to Aubrey in 2010 and attended Monaco Elementary School for the 2010/2011 school year. We were then moved to San Antonio in August of 2011. We knew we were going to miss Monaco, but we didn't realize how much!

Because of our unique situation and our ability to compare different schools, Phil and I have come to know that a school is only as good as its leadership. Monaco was amazing because of you, Mrs. Lowman. Your leadership is what made our experience so special! We appreciate how involved you were with everything that went on in your school and your willingness to always be available for any concerns we had. There were a few times that I really needed to talk and you were there to work me through it and made sure I felt comfortable with everything. If we had a choice, we would stay in Providence Village/Aubrey mainly because of you!

Obviously, it takes more than the principal to run a good school. We came to love and adore the staff, as well. The testimony comes from our children, who pray that God move us back to Providence Village so that they can go back to Monaco. We agree whole heartedly!

With Much Love & Blessings,

Faith & Phil Crissman (Cody, Andrew, Austin, & Eliza)